TOWN OF JACKSON

OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN

November 5, 2012

Robert Ruppel
POBox 118
Jackson, NH 03846

Dear Robert:

During the Selectman’s Board Meeting on November 1, 2012, your building
permit application to build a garage was denied because the proposed structure
encroaches into the boundary line setback, and as a result does not meet the setback
requirements in Jackson’s Ordinance Section 4.3.1.2 (1).

In order to proceed with your plans, you will need to obtain a variance from
Jackson’s Zoning Board. Please contact the present chairman, Frank Benesh (tel: 383-
8229) or email: Frank Benesh@alum.mit.edu, if you wish to proceed with this option.

Respectfully,

Jefty Wougherty IV, Selectmen Chair

Jackson Selectmen

Cc: Robbie White, Contractor
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